
NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING AND ELECTION INFORMATION


September, 2021


Dear Homeowner:


The annual Park Properties Homeowners Association meeting will be held Sunday September 25, 
2021 at the home of board member Elaine Garrett. 5855 N Magellan Court at 6pm.   We will be 
counting ballots at 7pm. Your participation is what makes our community the vibrant, self-governing 
place we love to call home!  Please attend this meeting.


We have three people interested in serving on the board with five vacancies. If you are interested, 
please submit your name as a write-in candidate.


The ballots will be counted on Saturday, September 25th for the incoming Board members.  Your 
ballot needs to be postmarked no later than Saturday, September 25thrdh. 


May we remind you of the following and encourage you to please mail in your ballot:


2021 Election

• You do not have to attend the meeting to have your voice be heard.

• Make sure you vote – enclosed is your proxy ballot. Mail it today in the envelope 

provided. 

• The elected members serve a two-year term.  2022-2024


	 


Thank you for what you do to make our neighborhood such a great place to live!

Sincerely,


Kay Bejarana, Treasurer PPHA

cdaparkproperties.org


PPHA Board

Howard Martinson, President		 Deceased

Rick Currie, Vice President	 	 Term up this year	 208 661-8617. rvcurrie@yahoo.com 

Jeff Butcher, Secretary	 	 Term up this year	 208 651-2584 butcherjd@hotmail.com

Kay Bejarana, Treasurer	 	 Term up next year	 208-770-0921. kay@bejarana.net 

Elaine Garrett	 Term up next year	 208-765-5272.   lainielynn51@gmail.com 

Shawn Taranto	 Term up this year	 208 660-4633	 shawntaranto@gmail.com

Madalin Torretta	 Term up this year	 208 755-5991	 cdaaltp@gmail.com


Please log onto the website and add your name to the mailing list.  Cdaparkproperties.org
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